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VIA EMAIL  
 
February 13, 2019 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
RE:  EB-2018-0165 Toronto Hydro – 2020–2024 Rates –Tech. Conf. – FRPO Participation 
 
We are writing on behalf of The Greater Toronto Apartment Association (“GTAA”) who represents 
the interests of the multi-family, purpose-built rental housing industry.  Our members own and 
manage more than 150,000 units of multi-family, purpose-built rental housing in the GTA, with the 
vast majority in the City of Toronto.   
 
We would like to thank the Board for providing the GTAA intervenor status.  In response to the 
Board’s Procedural Order No. 2, we are writing to communicate our plan to participate in the 
upcoming Technical Conference.  Our topics of inquiry would be follow-up questions to achieve 
better clarity on our submitted IR’s and questions intended to understand better the relative level of 
increase of the Competitive Sector Multi-unit Resident rates. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted on behalf of the GTAA, 
 

 
Dwayne R. Quinn 
Principal 
DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
 
  
c.  Daryl Chong, GTAA 
 Tony Irwin, FRPO 

Andrew Sasso, Daliana Coban, Toronto Hydro 
 Lawrie Gluck, OEB Case Manager  
 Interested Parties EB-2018-0165  
  
  
 


